
 

Remote learning and completing homework online are now part of our 

student’s everyday life at South Shore Academy. It is more important than 
ever to make sure we know how to stay safe online. 

Below are some simple E Safety tips. 

For more information on how to stay safe online and where to get help and 

support you can view our assembly on E safety. 


